

# **TYNSEL PARKES** C.E. PRIMARY ACADEMY

Welcome to Mrs Chandler's News.



www.tynselparkesacademy.co.uk



### **HAPPINESS**

Working together to make our school a happy place.



**BELIEF** 

Kindness is our superpower.



**APPRECIATION** 

Saying thanks and showing we care.

# **Odd Socks Day.**

On Monday we all wore odd socks and took part in lots of activities to support antibullying week as part of World Kindness Day. It was lovely to celebrate all the things that make us unique.

### **Kindness Rocks.**

We would like to say thank you to David Wilson Homes this week who have very kindly donated some rocks and acrylic marker pens to our school. Pictured are some of the children with their rocks which they have decorated with pictures and kind messages.

### Children in Need.

On Friday the children and staff of Tynsel Parkes made a SPOTacular effort in aid of Children in Need. Thank you for your fundraising efforts.



### **Christmas Disco - Tuesday 5th December.**

Reception, Year 1, Year 2: 3:45pm- 4:45PM.

Years 3 & 4: 5pm - 6pm

Bookings are live on ParentPay.

Price per child £4.00

# Pantomime in school - Thursday 21st December.

"Sinbad the sailor" is an action packed pantomime adventure loosely based on the tales from 1001 Arabian Nights. Children will join Sinbad as he journeys across the seven seas to find his fame and fortune. Written and designed with plenty of audience participation, music and dance, this pantomime is suitable for all children attending Tynsel. Bookings are live on ParentPay.

Price per child £3.30

# The Impact of Social Media on Mental Health 27th November 2pm until 3pm.

The Mental Health Support Team in Schools are delivering a workshop for parents on Monday 27th November. Rebecca Holcroft, Education Mental Health Practitioner is running the parent workshop and will be on hand to answer questions in this hour long session.

See below for more information about what Rebecca can offer.

# The impact of social media on mental health. Parent workshop

#### Reminders from the school office:

If your child is absent from school please call the school office every day they are absent, you can always leave a message on our answerphone.

#### Vacancies.

Interested in working at Tynsel Parkes? Please take a look at our website for vacancies: https://www.tynselparkesacademy.co.uk/vacancies/







# **TYNSEL PARKES** C.E. PRIMARY ACADEMY

Welcome to Mrs Chandler's News.



www.tynselparkesacademy.co.uk



Hello, my name is Rebecca and I'm the Education Mental Health Practitioner (EMHP) for your child's school. EMHP's form part of the Mental Health Support Team in schools.

# ABOUT ME ...

15 years experience of working with children, young people and their families has given me a passion for supporting mental health at school. This can be a worrying, anxious and challenging time, the EMHP role has been specifically developed with this in mind.

## WHAT WE OFFER

- Low-Intensity Cognitive Behavioural Therapy (CBT) regarding worry, anxiety and Low Mood.
- · Workshops and assembles for children
- Workshops for parents/carers including sleep and understanding worry
- School Staff training

Midlands Partnership **NHS Foundation Trust** A Keele University Teaching Trust

contact school for more information



